Implementation of the Safe Return to In-Person Learning Plan

Bluftview Montessori’s Head of School (HOS) is directed to implement the Safe Return to
In-Person Learning Fall 2021 Plan effective August 30, 2021.

The HOS is hereby authorized, after consultation with the Board Chair, along with the
Advisory Team, and notification to the Board, to select and implement different health and
safety measures for Bluffview Montessori School without Board action if the HOS
reasonably believes that prompt implementation of different health and safety measures is
necessary, and that constraints of time and public health considerations render it impractical
to hold a Board meeting to approve the implementation. The health and safety measures
selected and implemented by the HOS shall continue in effect unless and until the Board, in
consultation with the HOS and appropriate school staff and public health officials, deems it
in the best interest of the school and its students to implement different health and safety
measures.



